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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

April 30, 2003

OFFICE OF LABOR RELATIONS

GENERAL NOTICE NO. 2003-16

TO:

Labor Relations Designees

FROM:
Office of Labor Relations

SUBJECT:
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING NP-2 VACANCIES

Recently, several agencies have received permission to hire employees in NP-2 positions.  In some cases, the number of vacancies to be filled is substantial and in a variety of classifications.  In order to properly administer the reemployment requirements of the NP-2 contract for laid off employees, a series of job fairs will be conducted until all reemployment requirements have been met.  To that end, effective immediately, no NP-2 vacancy may be filled by any agency unless it is done as part of the job fair(s) or unless specific permission is received from this office.

The job fairs are scheduled for May 12, 14 and 19, 2003.  At this time, the hours and location have not been determined, but will be shortly.  The Department of Administrative Services will be asking for specific information regarding each vacancy in a separate communication.

Further information about the job fairs will be distributed as it becomes available.
Labor Relations Designees with questions regarding this should contract Paul Bodenhofer at (860) 418-6215.  All others please direct your inquiries to your agency Personnel Office.

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106

